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Monday 4th January 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

Remote learning expectations

The government expectation is that all primary school children should complete 3 hours of remote learning each day. Your child’s class teacher will set work up to 3 hours daily; this may include reading, maths, phonics, writing, story, topic and PE.
Class teachers will take a register each day. 

All work must be completed on a daily basis to the same standard as the work they would complete in class. Completed work must be uploaded onto google classroom every day.
Your child’s teacher will arrange a google meet each day in order to check in with the children and support them with their learning. Your child must attend unless they are sharing a device with a sibling or parent. If they are unable to attend the google meet due to the issue with technology please send a message via dojo to the class teacher. 
After receiving feedback from staff and parents of bubbles which closed before Christmas, these were some of the recommendations:

· children must be dressed appropriately (not in pyjamas)
· room must be free from distractions (pets etc)

· children are not allowed to video or take photographs during the meet

· children should not be eating during the meet
· EYFS and KS1 children should have an adult should be present where possible
Should this situation continue into the coming weeks, then class teachers will look to hold live lessons throughout the day. Feedback from parents and children in bubbles that closed before Christmas showed strong support for this way of working.

I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout this very difficult time. If we can support you in any way possible please do not hesitate to contact school.
Kind regards

Valerie Wilson

Head of School
        “Pupils’ personal development and well-being are outstanding”         
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